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(916) 445-1797 July 9, 1979

To: All County Welfare Directors

STATE DATA EXCHANGE (SDX) DATA SUPPLIED TO COUNTIES
Letter No. 79-17

Effective with the SDX county report reflecting July 1979 eligibility data
beneficiaries discontinued from SSI/SSP more than six months prior to the
report date will not be included. In order to maintain the state SDX master
file at a reasonable size, all beneficiaries discontinued in excess of six
months prior to the current date will be purged from the file effective
June 1979.

Please direct any questions regarding this change to your Medi-Cal field
representative.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Barbara V. Carr for
Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief [ ]
Eligibility Branchcc: Medi-Cal Liaisons

Medi-Cal Field Representatives
Expiration Date: January 31, 1980




